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I vehemently oppose SB 210.  Any Senators or Representatives sponsoring or 

supporting this bill are anti-democracy.  Our country is staggering in overwhelm of the 

current administration in Washington D.C.'s relentless anti-democracy attacks.  I'm 

shocked that in Oregon even republican representatives would consider taking us 

backwards, away from a system that works so well.  We need people to be able to 

vote easily.  Mail-in ballots allow people who work long hours to vote, people who 

often would have a very hard time voting - and, yes, who is that?  The poor, of 

course.  The hard-working, day in and day out people of our country.  Efforts against 

mail-in voting is a movement against the working class having their voice in our 

democracy.  Vote No. 


